BOARD OF DIRECTOR ELECTION BALLOTS AND 2010 RENEWALS ARE IN THE MAIL

The ballots for the election of the Directors for the 2010/11 Board are now about to go in the mail.  Mailings to International Members will be sent first to allow for increased transit times, followed by U.S. Members.  Dates are about August 1 and 15 respectfully.  We encourage all MAFCA members to be alert to these and respond by the Oct. 15 postmark deadline.  

Also included in the same envelope are your 2010 MAFCA renewal and an order form for the 2010 Roster.  NOTE:  The ballots and membership renewal are being sent in a separate envelope and NOT with the September/October issue of The Restorer magazine as in the last couple of years; so watch for this envelope the latter part of August.

The biographical information about each candidate that is included with the ballots is also available here on the web site.  Click Here to read.

Just a reminder that paying for MAFCA Renewals or joining MAFCA is possible in the MAFCA Store area of our web site using a Visa or MasterCard credit  card.  This service is especially helpful for our International members.  Click Here to go to the MAFCA Store.
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